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Docket No. 30-08985 IEHQFILS d N
Isomedix, Incorporated y i

ATTN: Mr. George R. Dietz -

gg72 0 ISSim 7.
~

President
80 South Jefferson Road ' t/ " My*mron kil j2
Whippany, New Jersey 07981 4 es.//g ,
Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 30-08985/81-01

This refers to your letter dated July 31, 1981, in response to our letter
dated July 7, 1981.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection
of your licensed program.

Violation A in our inspection report referred specifically to water which
was discharged in 1976 and to the fact that the records of this discharge
available at the time of the inspection did not include an analysis of the
water discharged in terms of microcuries per milliliter or total activity
discharged for the year. We agree that further search of your files would
be unwarranted.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Cri itC1 Signea By;C

John D. Kinneman, Chief,
Materials Radiological Protection
Section

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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